
 

                 

        October, 2021                                                                                       Phone:  616-532-1580 

 
IMPORTANT  DATES 

 

• Sub Sale Due Mon., Oct. 4th  

• Count Day: Wed., Oct 6th 
Please make sure your child is in school, and on 

time 

• Picture Retake Day: Thur., Oct. 21st 

• Sub Delivery 2pm Thur., Oct. 21s 

• P/T Conferences: Wed., Oct. 13th (Signup 

Genius)  

• P/T Conferences: Thur., Oct. 14th (Signup 

Genius) 

• Reward Day: Trunk or Treat Fri., Oct. 29th  

NO Halloween Costumes  

 

INFORMATION 

 

Central Move: We are anticipating the move to 

Central Kelloggsville Elementary School to be 

Monday, October 25th. We are so excited, especially, 

as we have been watching the building get its 

finishing touches. As you know, moving brings 

stress and anxiety. We are planning to have a 

smooth transition, as we literally move in across the 

parking lot.    

 

Sub Sale Pick Up: We are in need of parent 

volunteers to help pack up the sub sales and get 

them ready for pick up on Thursday, October 21st at 

2pm.  Please contact the office, if you are available.  

 

Volleyball Intramural: Once we get into Central 

Elementary, we will have signups for 3rd -6th grade 

volleyball intramurals.  Look for more information 

to follow.   

 

Monthly SOAR Reward for October: Trunk or 

Treat in the parking lot of Central Elementary. We 

will have Halloween music playing and staff trunks 

decorated and filled with candy for the students  

 

 

 

to Trick or Treat. This activity will happen during 

the school day. 

 
STRIVE FOR 5 – No more than 5 absences  

1.  Be on time, every day. 

2.  Set appointments before, or after, school. 

3.  Plan vacations when school is out. 

4.  Build backup plans, or a buddy system,  

     to get students to and from school. 

 
Parent Teacher Conferences: Please look for 

information coming home on how to sign-up for 

conferences. We will be using a sign up application 

called SignUpGenius.   

 

Parent Pickup and Drop Off:  Thank you for your 

patience with dropping off, and picking up, your 

student at Central Kelloggsville Elementary. We 

have a small parking lot with only 2 ways in and 

out. The safety of our students is our #1 Priority! 

 

KEDS Program:  This after school program will 

start Tuesday, Nov. 2nd. Watch for more information 

coming home.  

 

Bible Club:  Has started after school on Mondays 

every week from 3:35 – 5:00pm.  If you would like 

more information, please call the school. 

 

Lost and Found:  The lost and found pile is 

growing. If your child is missing something, please 

have them stop by the lost and found rack outside 

the office.  

 

Thank you for volunteering to chaperone our field 

trip. Educational opportunities enrich our 

students’ learning and reinforce lessons taught in 

the classroom. Our students would not be able to 

participate in these experiences without the help of 

volunteers like you.  

 
 

Central Kelloggsville 
 

4656 Jefferson St. SE 

Kentwood, MI  49548 

 


